
 

 

 

 

 

14 January 2016 

 

TEN Share Consolidation 
 

Ten Network Holdings Limited (ASX:TEN) (the 'Company') advises that the Australian 

Securities Exchange has notified the Company that, pending the completion of the 

consolidation of its shares, as approved by shareholders at the Company's annual general 

meeting held on 16 December 2015, its shares will be quoted under the trading code of 

'TENDA'. 

 

This change reflects the fact that the Company's shares are in the process of being 

consolidated on the basis of one (1) share for each existing ten (10) shares. 

 

Trading will re-commence under the trading code of 'TEN' from 25 January 2016. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Dave Boorman 

Chief Financial Officer 

P: (02) 9650 1308 

E: dboorman@networkten.com.au 

@Ten_Corporate 


